
April 16, 2015

Changes to Policy Fee

At Signature Risk Partners Inc. we continually invest in best-in-class technology and 
communications to ensure that you receive the highest levels of prompt and reliable 
service.  These investments require that we may occasionally be forced to increase our 
Policy Fee to help offset raising operating costs.

Over the last 2 years we have invested heavily in cloud storage servers and operating 
software in order to safeguard all existing data and ensure world class back-up system 
protection.

Therefore, as of May 01, 2015, the Policy Fee will increase from $162.50 to $170.00 for 
all New and Renewal policies.

If you have questions about this change please call me, toll free at 1-800-265-4490.

Sincerely,

…………………….
James Grant
President & CEO
Signature Risk Partners Inc.


